
For Lent through Easter, 
the church has asked us to 

conduct  
Grapeviners meeting in 

our old downstairs room -  
 

GRAPEVINERS - Sunday nights at 
7pm 

Beginning on March 9th through 
April 13th.  

On Sunday night the 20th we will 
move back to the upstairs area.  

 



So, when you arrive, head 
downstairs, and smell the coffee!! 

 
Still at St. John’s Episcopal 
Church at 2338 Lincoln Way 

 


